
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

Dear Families,  

     Where did February go?  March is here and Spring is just 
around the corner!  Which means it is almost Spring Break.  
Spring Break is March 19th-23rd. 
     We enjoyed talking to you about your child’s progress at 
Parent Teacher Conferences.  Our 1st graders our working 
hard, we have been in school over 100 days! 
    PLEASE make sure your child is dressed appropriately for 
the weather.  We do go outside, and we want everyone to stay 
healthy 
    Also please remember your child should be reading EVERY 
night, Practice make PERFECT!  Don’t forget to record the 
book on the reading log in their Take Home Folder.  Thanks 
for all your support!  Remember we are all a TEAM! 
 
As always if you have any questions or concerns, please do 
not hesitate to contact us via e-mail or at 554-2350. 
 
Have a GREAT Month! 
The 1st Grade Team  

Upcoming Events 

 

Here are the sight words we will focus on in the month of 

March.  Please practice reading these words at home with 

your child: 

know  were  read  need 

change off  play  world 

going  air  away  house 

I’m  page  picture only 

large  put  back  most  

things just  another old 

 

Words to Remember 
 

Prairie Elementary 
March 2018 

 

kmcgregor@usd261.com 

dpile@usd261.com 

jrudd@usd261.com 

lstrohm@usd261.com  
 

Voice Mail:  554-2350 
 

March 2nd:   MOVIE NIGHT @ Prarie  
      Doors open @ 6PM, Movie Starts @ 7PM 
March 9th:  No School-End of 3rd Nine Weeks 
March 13th: Picture Day!  
                 Class and Individual Pictures 
March 19th-23rd:  SPRING BREAK- No School 
March 30th:  NO SCHOOL 

Picture Day 
Tuesday, March 13th is Picture Day! 

We will take a Class picture and your child 
will also get an individual picture taken.  

Remember to dress your best and bring 
your SMILE  

 
Thank you for your support and cooperation! 

 

 

 

Here’s What we are Learning! 

Reading 
Your child should be able to read short 

vowel words (CVC words), words with 

consonant digraphs and blends. We are 

working on reading long vowel words 

(CVCe). Our stories this month focus around 

the spring season.  Continue to practice 

reading at home with your child.  They 

should be able to read short vowel words 

and all their sight words in their books.  
 
 

Math 
We are finishing up Unit 5! We will continue 

to work on addition and subtraction fact 

fluency!  We will begin looking at fact 

families.  We will also explore attributes of 

shapes and determine which attributes 

define shapes. 
 

 

       

 

        1st Grade News! 
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